To: Chair Witt, Vice Chair Gorsek, and members of the Natural Resources committee,
From: Elissa Aanderud, 20 year Floating Home resident member of Portland Rowing Club.

I’m writing today to ask you to support HB 2351, and HB 2352. The passage of these bills benefits all.
Education and regulation of overcrowded waterways saves lives, both human and wildlife, protects
natural resources, limits erosion, stops reoccurring damages to our homes, moorages, sewer and
waterlines.

The Willamete Greenway is becoming an overcrowded, dangerous, watery freeway. In order to co-exists
we must apply and enforce the same rules we would use to ensure the safety of our roads. Please
consider these bills a win for all.

Thank you for this consideration, and for your service to our community.

Respectfully,

Elissa Aanderud - Portland Rowing Club

100 SE Harney, slip 4
Portland OR. 97212



